
 

Pastoral Council June 9, 2025 Summary 
 

 

Our Pastoral Council met on June 9.  Father updated us on some of the projects: the 
chimney, the driveway, and the air conditioning for the church. Things will be getting done 
this summer, if all goes well. The remainder of our meeting was joyfully discussing the 
success of our Pentecost Volunteer Celebration.  We met more parishioners, learning of 
their needs and how they can help build our parish community.  Dates were chosen for the 
upcoming year.  Events to be planned include our Ministry Fair, our Volunteer Recognition 
Social, etc.  We are in need of some people volunteering to plan and work on the Parish 
Picnic.  If interested, please call the rectory to let us know of your interest. 

 


